
 

 
 
 
August 12, 2021                                                        
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL   
 
Mr. Scott Smith 
General Manager 
Allegheny Mountain Radio 
9836 Browns Creek Road 
Dunmore, WV 24934 
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
RE:  Evaluation of WVMR-AM Compliance with Selected Communications Act and 
Transparency Requirements as of March 22, 2021 (Report No. ECR2103-2107).  
 
The evaluation referenced above concluded that WVMR-AM was compliant with select 
requirements in the Communications Act of 1932 and in the General Provisions and Eligibility 
Criteria governing the 2021 community service grant awarded it by the Corporation for Public 
Broadcasting. Specifically, that WVMR-AM was compliant with all the nine requirements tested. 
 
We agree with those results and require no additional action be taken.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Jackie J. Livesay 
 
Jackie J. Livesay 
Deputy General Counsel & Vice President, Compliance 
 
 
CC: VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Laura Finch, Board Chair, WVMR-AM 
Michael Levy, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer, CPB 
J. Westwood Smithers, Jr., Senior Vice President & General Counsel, CPB  
William P. Tayman, Jr., Chief Financial Officer & Treasurer, CPB  
Kimberly Howell, Inspector General, CPB 
William J. Richardson, III, Senior Director & Deputy Inspector General, CPB 
Kathy Merritt, Senior Vice President, Radio, Journalism & CSG Services, CPB 
Katherine Arno, Vice President, Community Service Grants and Station Initiatives, CPB 
Andrew Charnik, Director, Radio CSG Policy & Administration, CPB  



Mr. Scott Smith  
General Manager  
WVMR-AM 
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Forrest Lillibridge, Director, Grants Administration, CPB 
 


